
WELCOME JANUARY!

HAPPY NEW YEAR!

I am hoping you all had a blessed Holiday Season and

wish you a very happy healthy 2024.

THE OCAA HOLIDAY PARTY WAS A HUGE SUCCESS!!!

Thank you again to our Platinum Sponsor

Niki Christianson and her Father Boris of PRISM/ERS.

Thank you, thank you, thank you!

Thank you to our many vendors who made donations and

sponsorships, gift cards, raffles and toys. The Toy drive was

our biggest ever!!! Our Father’s House was elated with the

kindness of our giving.

Thank you Blusky,Crawford GTS, JS Held and FCA.

(continued on next page)

A message from our President, Nancy Greenidge
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January Luncheon at Portland
Spaghetti Factory
(page 2 - President’s Letter)

Claims Conversations
(starting on page 5)

Holiday Casino Royale Photos
(starting on page 7)

TAKE A LOOK AT WHAT'S
INSIDE:

Founded in 1935, OCAA provides
Insurance Claim Professionals with

information, education resources, and
an arena for networking.
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PRESIDENT'S MESSAGE
(continued from front page)

OUR NEXT LUNCHEON WILL BE TUESDAY,

January 9, 2024 11:30 AM AT Portland

Spaghetti Factory –715 S Bancroft St,

Portland, OR 97239. We are meeting upstairs

with a beautiful view of the river. Trevor

Newbery with Jensen Hughes will be sharing a

Drone Presentation.

Let’s continue to reach out to others via

phone, share a cup of coffee, a simple email

etc and stay connected. You are a vital part in

making OCAA a success as we work together,

mentor and share our knowledge with others.

YEARLY DUES AND ADVERTISEMENTS ARE

DUE! Please pay your dues online asap

through the web or contact Carol 503-314-

7982. If you accidently let them go into

default – Carol can reinstate you.  

Happy New Year from the OCCA Staff!!!

Nancy Greenidge, Executive General Adjuster

Direct: 503-250-4048

Email: Nancy.Greenidge@us.crawco.com

OCAA President
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Please update our contact e-mail to
oregonclaimsadjusters@gmail.com

Check us out at our new website:
www.oregonclaimsadjusters.org

To submit an article to this publication contact OCAA Secretary, Carol
Watkins, at carolann716@outlook.com. Length of the article is not as
important as its content, which should be pertinent to today's claims.

mailto:Nancy.Greenidge@us.crawco.com
http://www.oregonclaimsadjusters.org/
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Roger Howson

Claims Dispute Resolution
OCAA and PSAA Education Chair

Roger is taking a much deserved break from
writing this month as a gift from Nancy and
Carol.  ;) 

Roger will be back in FULL force for the
February edition so stay tuned!

In the mean time, enjoy photos from our
holiday party and toy drive, Casino Royale,
sprinkled through this newsletter. 

Cheers to the new year!!!!!
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Claims
Conversations
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Holiday Party & Toy Drive
 Casino Royale Photos
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Leader in Disaster Restoration Specialties in the Pacific
Northwest for over 25 years

Commercial  -  Industrial  -  Residential

Keep scrolling forKeep scrolling for

more pictures!more pictures!
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Holiday Party & Toy Drive
 Casino Royale Photos

More pictures on the following pagesMore pictures on the following pages
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Holiday Party & Toy Drive
 Casino Royale Photos
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Thank you to all of our sponsorsThank you to all of our sponsors

and to all who could attend andand to all who could attend and

donate to the toy drive. Until nextdonate to the toy drive. Until next

year!!!!year!!!!
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OCAA Contacts and Committees
Mailing Address:

12042 SE Sunnyside Rd #400, Clackamas, OR 97015
*NEW* Website: www.oregonclaimsadjusters.org

E-mail: oregonclaimsadjusters@gmail.com
President

Nancy Greenidge
Crawford & Co.
503-250-4048

nancy.greenidge@us.crawco.com

Treasurer
Tressa Gobet

Norcross
503-208-1958

tressa.gobet@norcross.com

Secretary
Carol Watkins

Crawford & Co.
503-314-7982

carolann716@outlook.com

Associate Board Member
Melody Ewers

Baker Tilly
971-245-1066

melody.ewers@bakertilly.com

Associate Board Member
Kyle George

NEFCO
KGEORGE@Nefco.net

Associate Board Member
Darrell Grenz
360-784-4339

Paul Davis Restoration

Budget & Finance
Tressa Gobet, 503-208-1958

Golf
Tressa Gobet, 503-208-1958
Kyle George, 503-709-4547

Nancy Greenidge, 503-250-4048
Carol Watkins, 503-314-7982

Holiday Party
Nancy Greenidge, 503-250-4048

Carol Watkins, 503-314-7982

Scholarship
Carol Watkins, 503-314-7982

Symposium & Education
Roger Howson, 206-979-0659

Jon Gice
John Bachofner, 503-830-6706

 

Page 18


